
TOWN OF AURORA 

TOWN BOARD WORK SESSION 

October 1, 2014 
 

 

 The following members of the Aurora Town Board met on Wednesday, October 1, 2014 

at 3:00 p.m. in the Southside Municipal Center Town Hall Auditorium, 300 Gleed Avenue, East 

Aurora, NY, for the purpose of holding a Budget review work session (special meeting). 
 

 Present:  Jolene M. Jeffe  Councilwoman 

    Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman    

    James F. Collins  Councilman 

    James J. Bach   Supervisor 

 

 Absent:  Jeffrey T. Harris  Councilman 

 
  

      

 Supervisor Bach opened the work session at 3:00 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to 

the Flag.   

  

 The Town Clerk presented the 2015 Tentative Budget to the Board. 

 

 The Board reviewed the Tentative Budget and discussed possible future capital projects 

and purchases. 

 

 Supervisor Bach noted that Fairlawn Recovery, LLC (Peter Gutowski) is interested in 

renting a room for use as office space at the Southside Municipal Center.   

 Councilwoman Friess moved to authorize the Supervisor to sign a 

lease agreement with Peter Gutowski – Fairlawn Recovery LLC (Lessee) 

whereby the Lessee will lease 598 square feet of office space at 300 Gleed 

Avenue, East Aurora, NY, commencing October 1, 2014 and terminating 

March 31, 2015, with an option to extend the lease by one year.  The 

Lessee agrees to pay the Town of Aurora $750 per month.  This approval is 

contingent upon receipt of liability insurance certificate from the Lessee.  

Councilman Snyder seconded the motion.  Upon a vote being taken:   

ayes – four         noes – none                                                  Motion carried. 
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Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 


